NORTHERN TERRITORY BUILDING APPEALS BOARD

BUILDING POLICY NO: BAB 005
DEFERRED APPLICATIONS BEFORE THE BOARD

Pursuant to Section 19(2) of the NT Building Act, the Building Appeals Board
has determined that the following policy will apply in relation fo all applications
for modification to the requirements of the Building Regulations submitted to
the Building Appeals Board -

On consideration of an application, should the Board require further,
or additional, information in order to make a determination, the
Board will defer consideration of the application to the next Board
meeting.

The applicant will be informed in writing of the Board’s request for
further information and will be asked to provide the information prior
to the date of the next Board meeting.

Should the requested information or a response outlining any
extenuating circumstances on why the requested information is
unable to be provided, not be submitted within 8 weeks from date of
notification, the application will be determined at the next scheduled
Board meeting based on the merit of the application as originally
submitted.

Adopted by the Building Appeals Board on 24" September 2004.

Re-Endorsed by the Building Appeals Board on 2 December 2008
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